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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers

Paid Union Meeting

Early School Finish

Wednesday 7 November 2018
School Closes - 12:30 pm

Teachers who are members of the PPTA will be attending a union meeting on
Wednesday 7 November 2018. The school will be closing at 12:30 pm on this date.
Students who need to remain at school will be supervised by non-PPTA members
until 3.10pm.
Yours faithfully

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL
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